
From: Oren Safdie [mailto:osafdie@gmail.com] 
Sent: 28. febrúar 2018 23:49 
To: althingi@althingi.is 
Subject:

Please do not pass the circumcision ban. I am so looking forward to visiting your country, but 
would cancel my trip if something of such this law ere to pass. Believe me, I'm circumcised 
and have no ill effects.

Oren Safdie
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